
Yes I support the moving of the park from its current location. 

 
The current park is small, dated and dark. The equipment is no longer fit for purpose.  

As the new location of the park is so close to the current area those who may be accessing the 
existing park will also be able to easily access the new park. It will be bigger, newer and have a 

large reserve area that is able to be used by a large number of people. As a growing community 
that is likely to have an increase in young families this will be a great benefit. 

It is sensible that the subdivision also have a second exit in case of any emergencies and the 
closure of the existing playground will provide this. 

 
Please let me know if you need any further information in order for this to be a valid submission. 
 

Thanks 
Ashley Ferguson 

 


